
Dear Parents 

Spring 2018, Newsletter (2) 

Dinner Money 

Just a reminder please, dinner money should be sent in for the week on a Monday morning only, in an 
envelope clearly marked with your child’s name, class and what days they would like dinner and how 
much you would like us to take.  As the end of term is approaching please make sure your account is 
up to date. 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 13th March    Year 1 Trip to V & A Museum of Childhood 

Wednesday 14th March   KS2 - NSPCC Assembly and Workshop 

Thursday 15th March   Year 6 - NSPCC Assembly and Workshop 

Friday 16th March   History off the Page – Year 4 

Tuesday 20th March   Year 4 Curriculum Evening 

Wednesday 21st March 2.45 p.m. Year 2 – Parents Reading in Class 

Thursday 22nd March 2.45 p.m. Year 1 - Parents Reading in Class 

Friday 23rd March   Book Week, Dress up Day 

Monday 26th March   History off the Page – Year 3 

Tuesday 27th March    Curriculum Evening – Year 3  

Wednesday 28th March 2.45 p.m. Easter Parade 

     School Disco’s 

Thursday 29th March   End of Term 1.30 p.m. 

Monday 16th April   Return to School, Summer Term 

 

J. Witteridge (Mrs) 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


